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To Whom It May Concern:

I am providing this letter of reference on behalf of Copperstate Fire Protection who has
been has been providing Fire Protection Services to facilities under my directive for
Banner Gateway, Banner Cancer Center, and Banner Gateway PMOB.

One of our requirements for selecting them as a service provider was their ability to
provide web based code compliant barcoded inspections. These barcoded inspections
provide us with the ability to verify inspections are physically completed which exceeds
standards for fire protection services.

Copperstate Fire Protection has shown the required code knowledge and technical
expertise to complete code compliant Inspections, Repairs, and Documentation on the
Notifier network systems installed within our facilities. These have all been completed to
Banners level of expectation.

Please feel free to contact me should you need any further clarifications about
Copperstate Fire Protection or the services they provide to the facilities under my
directive.

Sincerely,

S RS

Scott Watson

Director Facility Services
Banner Gateway Medical Center
MD Anderson Cancer Center
(¢)480-389-8661
(0)480-543-2009
scott.watson@bannerhealth.com




